
 

 

Year Six Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 2 

Celebrations from last half term 

 

Last term in Year 6: 
 Last term year 6 worked exceptionally hard in preparation 

for, and through their SATs – well done class 6.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Children in class 6 also had the opportunity to participate 
in Bikeabilty lessons. 

PE this half term 

 

Year 6 has their P.E. lessons on a Thursday and should come to 
school wearing full P.E. Kit: Black or navy plain shorts or tracksuit 
bottoms; a plain white t-shirt; a plain navy sweatshirt or hoodie (no 
logos) if needed; and trainers / plimsolls.  
P.E this term will be outdoors (weather permitting).  
 
Year 6 will also be participating in swimming lessons starting Monday 
23rd June until Monday 14th July, culminating in a swimming gala on 
Tuesday 22nd July. Please ensue children have the correct swimming kit 
including towel, in for these days.  

Key dates for Year 6 

 

This term is busy term for year 6 with lots of key dates to remember.  
 

Thursday 12th June KS2 Fun Run at Oakwood. – please come 
dressed in full PE kit. 

Mondays starting 
23rd June 

Year 6 Swimming 

Tuesday 24th June America Day – Children can come dressed as 
a famous or historical American, or in 
‘American’ clothing.  

Tuesday 1st and 
Wednesday 2nd July 

Year 6 Transition days.  

Thursday 3rd July Sports day  

Monday 14th – 
Wednesday 16th July 

Year 6 Residential  

Tuesday 22nd July Swimming Gala 

Tuesday 22nd July Year 6 Performance to parents 

Thursday 24th July Year 6 Leavers assembly. 

Thursday 24th July Last Day of Year 6 – finish at 2pm.  
 

Homework 

 

 
This term as well as reading, children will be sent home with scripts to 
learn and practise as part of their preparation for the end of year 
performance. Also, look out for topic homework coming home and on 
Showbie. 

Reading at home 

 

 
Reading- Please read with your child at least 3 times a week. Your 
child may read their books independently but their diaries must be 
signed by an adult. Please make sure your child’s diary is in school 
every day.  
 



Reminders 

 

School uniform must be worn at all times (except for during PE). Every 
year 6 pupil has been provided with a blazer, which must be worn 
every day. The Y6 children now also have their ‘leavers’ hoodies. They 
can choose to wear their blazer or their hoodie, but must remain in 
other school uniform. 
In hot weather, children will be told when blazers are not required to 
be brought to school.  
Please send your child with a water bottle every day. 

How can you help at home? 

 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you feel you can 
help in any way with the work we are covering then please let us know 
or if you would like any further information regarding this term’s 
curriculum please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
We hope you have had a lovely time over the half term. This half term 
will have a large focus on supporting the children’s confidence as we 
move towards getting ready for secondary school next year. The Year 
6 team are looking forward to seeing you all and working together to 
achieve a very exciting and productive end of year.  

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Mr Holder and Mrs Ferris. 


